
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
CANDIA PLANNING BOARD 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Candia Planning Board will conduct a public hearing on 

Wednesday, September 18, 2024, beginning at 6:30 p.m. at the Candia Town Hall 74 

High Street in Candia, NH, concerning the following hearing: Road and Public Safety 

Impact Fees: To consider proposed changes to Candia’s existing Impact Fees. The full text 

of all proposed impact fees is available for inspection on the town website as well as in the 

Land Use Office.  

 

 

 

For additional information, please call the Land Use Office at 483-8588. 

 

For the Planning Board, 

Tim D’Arcy, Chairman 

 


